
  05-25-10  
   

  

    

IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
  
 
 
 

   

Aquatic Program for Second Grade Students – Safe Splash 

  

     Diana Ezell 
 

 

Assistant Superintendent Diana Ezell will present for consideration for approval a 

request by Tupelo Department of Parks and Recreation to work directly with Tupelo 

Public Schools to develop an aquatic program for second grade students.  The 

proposed program will be planned as an introduction to swimming and basic water 

safety.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

  
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Clayborne (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Nail (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Tucker (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

 

                        
                       PASSED:       Yes  (   )      No  (   ) 

  

Action 


